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To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/19/2016 2:36:48 PM
Subject: for emma

It should shock no one that the Obama administration is promoting Obamacare, but Governor Haley has been clear-- 
Medicaid expansion will not happen in South Carolina. Instead she will continue to work hard to find South Carolina 
health care solutions for South Carolinians making care more affordable and giving our patients more options.
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